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Pharmacy  
 

Change in Coverage of Barbiturates for Dual 
Eligible Population 

 

In this Newsletter: 
 
Change in Coverage of Barbiturates for Dual 
Eligible Population  
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Change in Coverage of Barbiturates for 
Dual Eligible Population 
 

Effective January 1, 2014, Medicare Part D prescription drug plans and 
MA-PD plans will be required to cover barbiturates for ALL medically 
accepted indications. 
 
Only drugs that are excluded by law from being covered by the Medicare 
Part D plans, such as certain prescription vitamins and over-the-counter 
drugs, are covered by NYS Medicaid for dual eligibles 
(Medicare/Medicaid). As a result, effective January 1, 2014, NYS 
Medicaid will no longer provide dual eligibles with coverage of 
barbiturates. 
 
NYS Medicaid continues to cover barbiturates for NYS Medicaid 
beneficiaries who are not Medicare eligible. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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